
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O 7  –  M A R C H  2 0 2 3  

 

We Play at: 

 
Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 
Campbelltown NSW 2560 

Thursdays 10am 
 

Camden Senior Citizens Club 
John St Camden 

Saturday 12.45pm 
 
 
 
 

Our Committee 

 

President 
Christine Edge 

 
 

Vice President 
Vi Martin 

 
 

Secretary 
Sue McGarrity 

 
 

Treasurer 
Kerrie Frew 

 
 

Welfare 
Brenda Barnard 

 

Committee 
 

Irene Hrabica 
Linda Kable 

 

Inquiries:  

Sue McGarrity 
 Ph 0402 351 339 

 

 

 

About Our Club 

The Collegians Bridge Club 
had its beginnings in 1973.  
It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 
in 1982 and moved to its  
present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  
in 1986. 

 
The club has approximately 
65 members and conducts 
lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  
and we welcome new       

members and visitors. 
 

Until next  time ….Sue McGarrity 

Special Birthdays 
 
Big birthday congratulations  during March go to Mary Hewitt and also to  
Linda Kable. As always, we celebrated with pastries and cake and good wishes. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
March Pairs Winners 
 
Congratulations to the placegetters in the March Pairs Red Point Event 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Club Events 
 
Sat 8 April    Camden  Easter Pairs (Red) 
Thurs 11 May   Catholic Club  Tony Wolf Pairs (Red) 
Thursday 15,22, 29 June Catholic Club  GNOT R1, R2,R3 (Gold) 
 
It’s Goodbye from Us 
Christine Edge and I will be away for the whole month of April. In that time, 
if you need help with getting a partner please contact Lucia Mendonca, who 
has kindly agreed to help members. For any other inquiries see Vi Martin,  
Irene Hrabica, Kerrie Frew or Linda Kable from the Committee. 

Joy and Terry Turner 61.8% 

Christine Derrig & Lucia Mendonca 58.8% 

Linda Kable & Wayne Hillier 58.7%  


